
Choir Tour Dress Code

Choristers need to keep in mind that we are representing Grace Church when we travel,
and as such need to dress with the same respect for the churches in Germany and
Poland that we display in our own church. Robes will be worn for all performances.
Dress shoes must be worn under robes. Dress shoes should be dark, ideally black in
color. Sneakers are not permitted. Open-toe shoes are not permitted. Excessively tall
heels are not permitted.

Dress clothing must be worn under robes when performing. Dress clothing includes
collared shirts, long pants, dresses, and skirts.

For those accompanying the tour who will not be wearing robes, please remember that
in Germany and Poland the expectation is that shoulders are covered while in church.

When not in church, the dress code is relaxed but must still be respectful.

Torn clothing, cropped shirts exposing midriffs, shirts and hoodies with rude messages,
and excessively short shorts and skirts are never permitted.

During group meals, appropriate attire is expected as a show of respect in restaurants.
Athletic shorts, sweatpants and overly casual clothing are not acceptable during group
meals. Golf shirts, dress shorts and similar attire is welcome.

We take this dress code seriously and may ask you to purchase required or respectful
clothing, if necessary. Please be certain to pack appropriately.

Signature of chorister: __________________________________________

Signature of parent: ___________________________________________

Date: ______________________________________________________


